
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Friends of Parklands – 2023/2024 Committee elections. 
 
Friends of Parklands will be hosting a virtual Zoom meeting for parents and carers who are 
interested in joining the Friends of Parklands committee for the upcoming year.  This will be held on 
Thursday 5th October at 6PM.  
 
Following our AGM in July, all current committee members have now stood down and will not be 
standing for the upcoming academic year. We would like to elect a new committee as soon as 
possible to take the reins and ensure Friends of Parklands can continue. Friends of Parklands is a 
vital asset to the school, organising tremendously popular events for the children such as the 
Halloween disco, which was an enormous success last year, and it is needed to continue to raise 
valuable funds for the children, enriching their school experience.  
 
We know this is an incredibly busy time of year, but we would really like to see as many of you there 
as possible. Please see the accompanying poster which has more information on the many reasons 
to join the PTA. 
 
All members of our school community are welcome to attend. If you would like to attend, please 
click on the link below or use the details provided to join the meeting. If you are unable to attend 
but would like to join the Friends of Parklands committee, please send an email to the school with 
your contact details and someone will be in touch.  
 
PTA New Committee Meeting 
Oct 5, 2023 6:00 PM London 

 
Meeting ID: 845 7729 9912 
  
Zoom link: 
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/84577299912?pwd=0qLrcL6T9hyYi0qZ4jWbgA6hlswKbw.1 
  
Passcode: P763DT 
 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of you there. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Friends of Parklands 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/84577299912?pwd=0qLrcL6T9hyYi0qZ4jWbgA6hlswKbw.1

